
UPCOMING EVENTS

Vegas Night

Make Yourself at Home

Board Game Night

Meet Your Rho Gamma

Primary Recruitment

Bid Day!

August 18  8 pm-10:30pmth

St. Pat’s Ballroom

August 19  8:30 pm-10:30pmth

August 20  8:30 pm-10:30pmth

St. Pat’s Ballroom

St. Pat’s Ballroom

August 21st 7:30 pm-8:30pm
Carver Turner Room

August 22nd -August 24  th

August 25  4:30pmth

The Panhellenic Council is the governing
board of the three Panhellenic sororities at
S&T and is comprised of members from
each chapter. The council helps run the
Primary Recruitment process and get more
women connected with our chapters. In
this issue of our summer newsletter you’ll
learn more about our sorority community,
hear from our chapter’s recruitment chairs,
and get to hear about our chapters’
connected sisterhoods. 
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MEET PANHELLENIC EXECUTIVE BOARD

The Panhellenic Council Executive Board leads and supports the sororities on
campus by promoting unity, leadership, and shared values. The President
oversees the council, leads meetings, and represents the community. The VP of
Recruitment organizes and manages all recruitment activities. The VP of
Programming plans events that foster education, connection, and involvement.
The VP of Finance manages the council’s budget and financial matters. The VP
of Academic Excellence supports and promotes scholarship across chapters.
The VP of Accountability and Support ensures chapters follow Panhellenic
policies and offers guidance and resources when issues arise. Together, they
strengthen the Panhellenic community.

VP Recruitment
Riley McBride

President 
Rory Anderson

VP Programming
Faith Miskell

VP Finance
McKenna Tosh

VP Academic
Excellence 

Bella Ferrante

VP Admin and
Accountability

Gracie Williams



Panhellenic
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A MESSAGE FROM
THE PRESIDENT

The women that I have met through my sorority experience lift me up when I’m down,
push me to be the best version of myself, celebrate my accomplishments, make me
laugh more than anyone, and are there for me whenever I need them. The second I
stepped foot in the sorority houses during recruitment I knew that I was about to join
an incredibly special group of women, not just from my house but from all 3 of our
wonderful chapters. 
Sorority women at this campus are some of the most genuine, smart, kind, and funny
people you will ever meet. These women are dedicated to excelling in academics,
raising money for their philanthropies, building tight-knit sisterhoods, growing as
leaders, and serving the community. At a predominantly male school, I can’t express
how good it feels to constantly be surrounded by so many amazing women. Knowing
that every room you walk into will have a familiar and friendly face makes everything
better. 
Greek Life at S&T is truly special. Our chapters strive to live out their values every
day and encourage members to come as they are, not as who they think they need to
be. You’ll hear it over and over again, but that’s because it’s true, just be yourself! Our
chapters want to get to know the real you, so you can find the chapter that feels the
most like home for you. Recruitment isn’t as scary as it seems! I absolutely loved
getting to talk to girls from every chapter, and build connections that have lasted my
entire college experience. Take a deep breath and get excited for the next chapter to
begin :)

Rory Anderson

Hey y’all!
My name is Rory and it is such a privilege to be
among the first to welcome you to Missouri S&T!
This next chapter of your life is going to be full of new
experiences and meeting new people, which is so
exciting and nerve wracking all at once. The people
that you meet here will become your best friends, and
show up for you in ways you didn’t know were
possible. I can confidently say that I have found those
people through Greek Life. 

Peace, Love, Panhellenic,



CHI OMEGAA MESSAGE FROM
THE PRESIDENT

Christy Johnson

My goal is to be a leader, a mentor, and a friend to every sister—creating a space where
each of us can grow, thrive, and feel truly at home.
I’ll be honest—going through primary recruitment was my original plan. I knew it was
something I wanted to do, but I wasn’t sure any of the sororities would want me for me.
But from the moment I met the women of Chi Omega, everything changed. They were so
welcoming and kind that I felt an instant sense of belonging. I found it inspiring to be
with everyone, and before I knew it, Chi Omega had become my home away from home.
Throughout my life, I often found myself in spaces where I couldn’t fully be myself. But
Chi Omega gave me something different—an inspirational, uplifting environment where
I feel seen, valued, and encouraged to grow. This sisterhood has boosted my confidence
and helped shape me into the person I’ve always aspired to be.
Choosing Chi Omega is truly one of the best decisions I’ve ever made. The friendships
I’ve built here are unlike any others—rooted in mutual respect, support, and genuine
care. This chapter is a place to be yourself, chase your goals, and create memories that
last a lifetime.
As you begin your recruitment experience, I encourage you to keep an open mind and
heart. Search for the place where you feel most at home—a place where you can be
yourself, grow, and contribute. For me, that place is Chi Omega, and I couldn’t be more
grateful. I can’t wait to meet you and share more about what makes this sisterhood so
special. 

Welcome to the exciting journey of primary
recruitment!
Hi there! My name is Christy, and I’m honored to
serve as the Chapter President of Chi Omega,
Eta Kappa. I’m so excited to introduce myself and
share a little bit about my story and what
makes Chi Omega such a meaningful part of my life
in the Panhellenic community.
As Chapter President, I have the privilege of leading
ur chapter, supporting our members, and upholding
the cherished values and purposes of Chi Omega. 

Wishing you the best of luck as you start your recruitment journey!



Olivia Bryan

Joining Greek Life has been one of the most rewarding decisions I’ve made. It’s given me a strong,
supportive community filled with women who inspire and empower one another. Whether it's late-night
study sessions, celebrating milestones, or simply having someone to lean on, the relationships I’ve built
have been a cornerstone of my college experience. I’ve had the opportunity to grow not only as a student
but also as a leader and a friend. Through my sorority, I’ve taken on leadership roles, strengthened my
academics, and become involved in service and philanthropy that allows me to give back in meaningful
ways.
The Panhellenic community here is something special. Each of our three chapters brings something
unique to campus, but what unites us is the shared commitment to growth, sisterhood, and support. We
genuinely care about helping each other succeed—academically, personally, and professionally.
As you prepare for recruitment, remember this: you don’t have to have it all figured out. Just be yourself.
Let your personality shine, ask questions, and stay open to the connections that might surprise you. This
is your time to explore, to find a space where you feel seen and supported, and to step confidently into a
new chapter of your life.
On behalf of the entire Panhellenic community, we are so excited to welcome you. You’re about to
experience something truly unforgettable—and we can’t wait to be a part of it.

Kappa DeltaA MESSAGE FROM
THE PRESIDENT

Dear Potential New Member,
Welcome to Primary Recruitment at Missouri S&T! I’m so glad
you’ve taken the first step toward exploring what this campus and our
Panhellenic community have to offer. You’re about to begin an
exciting journey.
With recruitment just around the corner, I wanted to share a little bit
about my experience—especially for those of you who might be
unsure of what to expect or whether Greek Life is the right fit for you.
I remember how it felt to leave home for the first time—saying
goodbye to family, stepping away from the support system 

When I arrived at Missouri S&T, joining a sorority wasn’t part of my plan. In fact, I didn’t think Greek
Life would be for me at all. But as I started meeting new people and allowing myself to be open to new
experiences, I realized that sorority life was so much more. I began having genuine conversations with
the women around me—many of whom would go on to become my sisters in Kappa Delta and close
friends through the Panhellenic Council.

Go confidently,

I’d known my whole life, and jumping straight into the whirlwind of
O-Week activities. It’s a lot to take in, and it’s totally normal to feel
overwhelmed at first. 



Zeta Tau

Alpha

Layla Marks

You’re about to begin an amazing new phase of your life, and although it can feel
overwhelming at first, I promise it will be one of the most special.
When I first came to S&T, I thought I was more than ready to leave home and start
fresh, but the moment my parents dropped me off, reality hit—I suddenly wasn’t so
sure. It was scary stepping into the unknown. But I knew I wanted to go through
recruitment to find a support system and a sisterhood. I didn’t grow up with sisters,
but I’ve always deeply valued the strong women in my life: my mom, my friends, and
my family. I knew I wanted those kinds of connections in college as well. I also knew
I wanted to grow as a leader, and Greek Life has given me both.
Even with all those hopes going in, I never could’ve imagined how much Zeta Tau
Alpha would come to mean to me. Through ZTA and the Panhellenic community,
I’ve met women who inspire me every day—who share my values, uplift me, and
truly feel like family. ZTA has offered me endless opportunities to grow as a leader
through my various roles in the chapter, build a larger connection to Zetas nationally,
and form lifelong friendships.
Recruitment is about finding the place where you feel most at home and most like
your true self. I hope you come into this experience with an open heart and mind.
Wherever you end up, I know you’ll find a community that empowers you to grow,
lead, and thrive.
Wishing you the best as you begin your journey at S&T. We can’t wait to meet you!

A MESSAGE FROM
THE PRESIDENT

Dear Potential New Member,
Let me introduce myself—my name is Layla
Marks, and I’m an incoming junior at Missouri
S&T. I’m incredibly honored to serve as the
Chapter President of Zeta Tau Alpha.
With recruitment right around the corner, I
wanted to take a moment to share a little bit
about my own journey and offer some advice as
you prepare for this exciting new chapter.
First off, congratulations! Getting to this point
has taken a lot of hard work, and that effort
doesn’t go unnoticed.

With Zeta Love and Mine, 



Chi Omega
NICKNAME: CHI O
COLORS: CARDINAL & STRAW
FLOWER: WHITE CARNATION
PHILANTHROPY: MAKE A WISH
FOUNDATION
INSTAGRAM: @MSTCHIOMEGA
CONTACT: LNF8TP@MST.EDU

Kappa Delta
NICKNAME: KD
COLORS: OLIVE GREEN & PEARL
WHITE
FLOWER: WHITE ROSE
PHILANTHROPY: PREVENT CHILD
ABUSE AMERICA & GIRL SCOUTS OF
AMERICA
INSTAGRAM:
@KAPPADELTA_MST
CONTACT: CMDHDB@MST.EDU

NICKNAME: ZTA
COLORS: STEEL GREY & TURQUOISE
BLUE
FLOWER: WHITE VIOLET
PHILANTHROPY: BREAT CANCER
EDUCATION AND AWARENESS
INSTAGRAM: @ZTAETATHETA
CONTACT: MGBBMQ@MST.EDU

Zeta tau alpha

CHAPTER QUICK FACTS



Primary Recruitment is the formal process through
which potential new members (PNMS) learn about
the different sororities within the Panhellenic
Community. It takes place over 3 days and includes
multiple rounds where PNMs visit each chapter, meet
members and participate in conversations that
showcase the values, sisterhood and philanthropy of
each sorority. The goal of Primary Recruitment is to
match PNMs with a sorority where they feel
welcomed, supported, and aligned with the chapter’s
mission and values.

MISSOURI S&T PANHELLENIC COUNCIL

2025FIND YOUR HOME AWAY FROM HOME!

SIGN-UP FOR PRIMARY
RECRUITEMENT HERE!


